
Park Commission Meeting February 21,20L7

Richard called the meeting to order at 6:33 p.m.

Members present: Aaron Graf, Diane Graf, Ken Sokol, Richard Morrison

Minutes from the October meeting were read and accepted with minor changes

It was reported that two new led Christmas wreaths were purchased from Display

Sales and instalted on both the new and old townhalls

Also reported was the help Harold Kemler gave to Richard in decorating the park

The main thrust of the meeting in February is to review last year's budget,

estimate expenditures, estimate revenues and prepare the 2017 budget

There was also discussion having to do with the gazebo flower beds, and the

depressions/trenches left by the tile repair. Aaron proposed hiring someone to

address the situation. All agreed

Replacement sand will be needed for the playscape area this year. Aaron, Ken and

Richard will likely be the project engineers. The playscape also needs cleaning and

staining. The chains on the swing sets also need to be inspected this season

Various catalogues will be looked at in June. The possibility has been raised of

having a White Oak Township banner and an addit ional picnic table

The finished budget is to be presented to the Township board March 13

The "walk about" tour will take place at the June 21 meeting

Meeting adjourned 7:2O P.M.

Respectfully submitted by Richard Morrison, park commission chair/secretary


